
16 Sep 1999

File: 03-07-99-0023

MEMORANDUM TO THE CHAIR AND TO
MEMBERS OF THE OTTAWA-CARLETON

REGIONAL TRANSIT COMMISSION

This is to remind you that the meeting of the Transit Services Committee scheduled for
22 September 1999 has been cancelled.

The next Transit Services Committee meeting will be held on Wednesday, 27 October 1999,
commencing at 8:45 a.m.

M.  J. Beauregard, Co-ordinator
Transit Services Committee


